
Board Report  

For 

December 12, 2016 

 

Maintenance: 

Construction is going on!  We had a leak in the HS Auditorium and we 
believe we have it fixed but I am going to have the roofers look at it 
anyway.  Also, Parsley Roofing is going to look at one of the new 
science labs at HS because we may have a leak there.  I have done the 
keying legend for Royal Architect for the locks and doors for this first 
part of the construction.  Also, I was told that some of you are asking 
about our holidays, so in front of you, you have a holiday schedule for 
the Maintenance and Custodial Staff.  This doesn’t include some of us 
that will have our last week of vacation at Christmas.  Other than that, 
things are really busy. 

 

Transportation: 

I had to have a little work done to bus #52.  We have a little work to do 
on a couple of other buses.  We just got water back on to the bus barn 
and now waiting on warm weather to be able to wash a few vehicles.  
Everything is going good at this time. 

 

All of the Maintenance and Custodial Staff wish you and your family a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!! 


